
Michael Kenyon 
As president and CEO of the National Association of Charitable Gift Planners, Michael 
strives to create an environment where CGP’s 8,000 members can come together to 
educate, learn, network and advocate for the distinguished profession of charitable gift 
planning. Working closely with the CGP board, Michael helps develop and champion the 
organization’s strategic vision, ensuring that CGP’s budget, staff and priorities are 
aligned with its mission to serve charitable gift planners and bring to life the art and 
science of charitable gift planning. It’s Michael’s job to navigate change, foster 
innovation and bring people together to build a healthy and successful organization. 
Before joining CGP, Michael served as the executive director of the Percussive Arts 
Society. For 11 years, he led this international music service organization that serves 
7,500+ members, 50 U.S. chapters and 28 international chapters. Among many 
successful initiatives, he led the organization through development of a new facility for 
the Rhythm! Discovery Center, a museum and educational space that USA Today 
named one of the top places in the United States for hands-on music making. 

Michael holds B.M. and M.M. degrees from Arizona State University and began his 
professional life as a musician before transitioning into arts and nonprofit 
administration. He has worked with St. Martin’s Hospitality Center for the homeless, 
Celebrate Youth and the New Mexico Jazz Workshop. 

Michael currently serves as vice-president for the Charitable IRA Initiative, is a member 
of the board of directors for the Percussive Arts Society and serves on the steering 
committee for Music Crossroads, a strategic initiative focused on advancing quality of 
life in Indianapolis through the performing arts 
 


